
The following is an email from Tiny Brown, the SC Pepsi Youth Championship Tournament 

Director, which was sent out on February 11, 2019.   

 

Happy Monday to all. I just wanted to touch base with you guys on a few details. 

First, I wanted to clarify all age groups will complete in Florence. When the first forms were 

released, an old U15 boys form was included and had the wrong location. It was corrected and 

resent, but there has been a question or two. So all competition will be held at Southgate Lanes in 

Florence, South Carolina. Please make sure all bowlers are clear on this. 

 

With that being said, please remember the deadline is Feb. 15, 2019. 

Please make sure all information is filled in. 

 

Please make sure, when sending in Pepsi entries you are following the correct order if our 

qualifying bowler can not attend.  

 

The big question so far has been what pattern are we using on the lanes since we are transitioning 

to sport shot. The pattern we will use this year is ABBEY ROAD.  Please allow your bowlers to 

practice on this pattern prior to Pepsi, if possible.  

Johnny Rogers with SOUTHGATE LANES has also agreed to put the pattern out on Friday 

night March 8, 2019 from 6-9 for $8.00 a bowler. This is for Pepsi bowlers who would like to 

practice on the tournament lanes. Please RSVP with Johnny by March 4.  

If you have any questions, Please feel free to email or call me anytime.  

I look forward to meeting you all, 

Tina Brown 

SC Pepsi Youth Championship Tournament Director 

843-465-1708 

scpepsiyouth@gmail.com 
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